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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements

. 
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

After a very wet, cold spring we finally started seeing
warm weather in May. We had a normal bud break 
and are right in the middle of flowering, one ofthe most 
important times of the year. Weather during flowering 
determines the amount of fruit we will have this year.

Typically harvest starts 90days after flowering or “bloom”
as we refer to it so we will see but we all suspect a very
late harvest this year. 

Please refer to our web site and facebook 
pages on upcoming events. 


